
Clubs come early this year!
This year we are pleased to announce that our extra curricular 

clubs will be launching sooner than expected!
There are a variety of clubs including Football, Basketball, Rugby, 

Running or if sports aren’t your thing we also have some less 
energetic clubs such as Science, Art, Singing, ICT and Cooking!

Make sure to check ParentMail this evening when the club 
selection goes live!
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Dear Parents and Carers,
It gives me great pleasure to welcome back all 
children and parents to the new academic year. 
It was wonderful to see the children on Monday 
all looking so smart in their new school uniforms.
We are excited to be starting the new year with 
an emphasis on children’s RIGHTs as usual. The 
focus this half term is RESPECT and in order to 
support that we are also exploring Personal 
Relationships in RSHE.
This year you will start to notice that we are 
adopting a slightly more formal approach to 
learning and children are really being 
encouraged to be as independent as possible. 
I’m very proud of all the Year 2 children and 
parents who have adapted so quickly to coming 
up the stairs independently.
Next week we will be going on our very early 
Year 6 residential to the Lake District. A 
reminder to all Year 6 parents that the trip sets 
off at 6am on Monday morning, so please set 
several alarms to make sure your child gets to 
school on time. We have also arranged all the 
Parent Information Meetings, so please mark the 
relevant date from this newsletter into your 
calendars.
Finally, please enjoy the wonderful weather and 
make the most of being outdoors this weekend.

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Reception
RB -97.9%
RP -94.6%
RU - 90.4%

Year 1
1B - 87%
1R -97%

1S -89.8%

Year 2
2P -86.4%
2S - 91.9%
2V - 96.6%

Year 3
3G - 88.5%
3L -92.6%
3R - 90.7%

Year 4
4H - 93.9%
4L - 90.3%
4S - 89.3%

Year 5
5N -95.2%
5R -90.7%

5RK - 89.3%

Year 6
6H - 97.4%
6P -90.4%
6R - 98.5%

Whole school attendance - 92.2%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Reception 8am on Thursday 28th September

Year 1 8am on Wednesday 27th September

Year 2 8am on Tuesday 26th September

Year 3 8am on Friday 22nd September

Year 4 8am on Tuesday 19th September

Year 5 8am on Wednesday 20th September

Year 6 8am on Thursday 21st September

Dates for Parent Information Meetings - Community Room



Year 1
1B- Nafisah
1R- Hassan

1S - Sasha-Rose

Year 2
2P- Amiyah
2S- Roza

2V -  Ayyub

Year 3
3G- Sabina
3L- Samuel
3R- Aida

Year 4
4H- Bishan
4L- Maya
4S - Millie

Year 5
5N- Alisha
5R- Kevin

5RK- Isabella

Year 6
6H- Zaara
6P- Naifah
6R- Aqsa

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This is awarded to 
those that show the most progress or make the most effort in their learning!

225 289

241 282

Monet

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!


